
 
 
      

        
 
 
 
 
A sporty week here at Clutton.  Monday morning started 
with all of our Key Stage 2 children taking part in a 
virtual archery competition organised by Premier Sport.  
All children were very engaged and we look forward to 
finding out the results.   

 
 
 
 
 

Then on Wednesday,  Toby, a coach from 
Writhlington Gymnastics came to deliver some 
sessions to Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 pupils.  
As you can probably see by the smiles on their 
faces, great fun was had by all. 

 
On Wednesday evening, Mr Rideout took some of our Year 6s to the area cross country competition at 
Somervale Secondary school.  All of the children did remarkably well with everyone finishing in the top 
half of 70 competitors.  A special mention to Joel who came 7th in the boys race and Maddie who came 
7th in the girls race.  In fact they did so well that the combined scores mean that the boys actually won 
the small schools competition and the girls came second!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Finally, thank you for all the donations received for Comic Relief 
- the school really has been a sea of red today! 
 
Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull 
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Easter Olympics -next week! 
 

Please remember to bring back your sponsor forms. 
Every child taking part will win an easter egg.   
There are spare forms in the office if needed.   

The more money raised, the more exciting opportunities we can 
organise for the children.  

 
There will be a special prize for the individual that raises the 

most money. 
 
 
 
 
 Village Day VE Celebrations - May 10th 
Many of you will know Rob Creber who is organising the 
entertainment side of things for the village day.  If there are any 
parents or children who play a musical instrument/sing/are part 
of a band who would like to perform on the day to make 
themselves known to the school and we will let Rob know. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
      

        
 
 

Certificates of the week 
Head Teacher Awards 

 
 
 
Congratulations to the following children for receiving the 
Head Teacher’s Award this week: 
 
Reuben, Martha, Sophie, Lainie, Bonnie and Rio. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The children with the most Doodle stars in their class this 
week are:  
Doodle Maths - Oscar, Delilah, Reuben, Millie, Joshua, 
Charlie and Imogen. 
Doodle Tables - Jake, Livie and Pippa. 
 

 
 

 
Congratulations to Summer, Albie, Roman and 
Johannes for their TT Rockstar performances this 
week. 
 

 
 
Other Awards 
 

 
 
 
Harry, Oscar and Ottilie showed their swimming awards today.  
Mimi and Ottilie had gymnastics certificates and Henry a jiu jitsu 
trophy. 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 

 
Notices 

 
 

●​ Water bottle - A reminder that every child must bring a water bottle to school everyday for their 
own personal use. 

●​ Office email address - Please note that if you need to contact the school office the email address 
is office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk. 

●​ Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back. 
●​ Red Nose day donations - There is still time to donate to Comic Relief if you would like to.  

Please use the following link Red nose day donations 
●​ School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this 

time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are 
marked as late in the register. 

●​ School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different  
         from normal. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=18092

